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Dear parents and carers, 

I hope you are keeping well. As promised during the parent meet and greet session earlier this half-term, I am excited 
to provide you with some updates on our academy website and curriculum information meetings below. 

Website Updates 

As part of our vision to be a first class, inclusive, collaborative and forward-thinking family of local academies, we are 
excited to provide you with more information on The Kite Curriculum, which you can now access through the 
Sandringham website by clicking on the ‘Our Curriculum’ tab. On the website, you will find an overall curriculum 
rationale, year group overviews and specific information about each curriculum subject. This includes short, easy-to-
watch videos outlining the key aims and decisions behind curriculum coverage as well as how that subject is taught. 

Curriculum Information Meetings 

At Sandringham Infant and Nursery Academy, we recognise the importance of providing all pupils with powerful 
knowledge, enabling them to become confident and caring local, national and global citizens with a responsibility to 
respect the world around them. We hope that the website updates provide you with an overview of what your child 
will be taught as well as provide you with a better understanding of how The Kite Curriculum has been designed in 
an inclusive way, with knowledge broken down and taught in small steps, so that all pupils will be successful.  

However, we understand that you may still have questions about the curriculum and how it is implemented. 
Therefore, we are pleased to hold information sessions where we can provide you with more details as well as 
answer any questions you might have.   

We appreciate that all parents and carers have different schedules and availability; with this in mind, we have 
scheduled three separate timeslots for you to be able to access the workshop at a time that is convenient for you. 
Each of the following meetings will be held virtually using a Microsoft Teams webinar. You can register and join any 
of the following sessions by clicking on the links provided for each. 

• Monday 16th October 11:00am – 11:45am 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/57c75f2f-1fc9-4b60-9946-56bfcdb55d6f@b797742f-d695-
4e68-b9bb-ce9976fb508c 

• Monday 30th October 4:45pm – 5:30pm 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/115590d8-639f-4211-b94f-639d92d2845d@b797742f-d695-
4e68-b9bb-ce9976fb508c 

• Wednesday 6th November 6:00pm – 6:45pm 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/e3c7e4bc-f75d-40a9-ace5-43ecc9cb0fe3@b797742f-d695-
4e68-b9bb-ce9976fb508c 

• We hope that you find the curriculum updates on the website useful and we look forward to seeing many of 
you at one of the information meetings.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Timothy Lodge 
Head Teacher 
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